
I am writing to register my concern with the prosed changes to the use of the sainsburys site in
winchmore hill N21 3RS.
There are many reason why I believe the proposed changes should not be taking place:
• Over population of the area, local schools are already over subscribed, the top of our road is
not in any catchment area for local primary schools
- Doctors are already unable to cope with the demand of the area as it stands
• Too many apartments – given the recent and future developments along Green Lanes - Travis 
Perkins, Capitol House etc
• Congested roads and pressure on parking. There is already a parking issue on fernleigh and 
surrounding roads
• Loss of green space – an area for families and leisure which contributes to the health and 
wellbeing of all residents as well as mitigation against pollution
• Totally changing the character of the area
• Inappropriate choice of site given the close proximity of existing traditional historical 
properties. Redevelopment of sites on the A10 make more sense as there are few properties 
affected/blighted.
• Potential claims for reduction in property values
• Why not develop Morrisons in Palmers Green. That would not affect any adjacent properties 
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